
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
MARCH 7, 2017 

 
PRESENT:  Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, Frank Danisienka, Jim Coffey 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
The Board approved: 
 

• Supplemental Intent to Cut for Draper Properties, lot 14A/5 
• Veterans’ Tax Credit for Gerard Cormier, 29 Willard Road, lot 12/27-2-6 for 2018 
• Yield tax warrant for Paul and Rose Burnett, 372 Timbertop Road, lot 2/6C, $543.51 
• Yield tax warrant for Glen and Julie Shaw, 184 Mason Road, lot 16B/12, $894.22 

 
The Board met with Matthew Salmonson, 65 Turnpike Road, Unit B, regarding his application for a 
veterans’ tax credit.  Mr. Salmonson owns a duplex.  Jim will make inquiries as to how the credit should 
be applied. 
 
The Board also met with Gerard Cormier, 29 Willard Road, regarding a veterans’ tax credit application.  
Mr. Cormier produced documents qualifying him as a 100% disabled veteran. 
 
With regard to timber cut 16-333-10-T, Katrina Soucy, Frank will write a letter explaining the Board 
erred in approving the Notice of Intent to Cut as the person signing as the owner for an estate needs to 
be approved by a probate court to confirm authority to do so and there are issues with the dates on the 
form.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joanne Meshna, Town Administrator 
 
Approved by: 
 
BOARD OF ASSESSORS 
 
________________________________ 
Jeanne M. Cunningham, Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
James E. Coffey 
 
________________________________ 
Frank Danisienka 


